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Welcome to our Spring newsletter. A massive well done to all who joined us for our Spring concert and for 
making it another great success. The challenge set was a huge one but we certainly rose to the occasion and 
the performance was superb. Well done!! Our fantastic soloists, speaker and CCS Orchestra added to this 
success. Thank you to Graham, Marje and Richard for all their hard work and encouragement over the last 
few months. Enjoy your Easter break and we look forward to sharing our Summer programme with you. 

 

Dates for your diary: 
 
 

 Wednesday 24th April: Rehearsals 
commence. Arts Hall 7.30pm. 

 

 Wednesday 3rd July: Ruby 
Anniversary celebratory concert 
followed by light refreshments. Arts 
Hall 7pm. 

 

 Sunday 8th December: Music for 
Christmas. Our traditional Christmas 
Celebration. St Mary’s Church 3pm. 
 

 

 Saturday 28th March 2020: Spring 
concert. 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What are the committee up to? 
 

 

 Website: Don’t forget to log on and 
take a look at our latest updates and 
blog. 
www.chepstowchoralsociety.org 

 

 Follow us on Facebook and Twitter 
@chepstowchoral.  
 

 Easy Fundraising: Want to help the 
Choral Society funds when you purchase 
goods on line? 14 members have now 
raised £161.87 between them simply by 
shopping on line via this. If anyone 
would like to sign up then please e mail 
Angela as we receive additional 
donations with every referral. Thanks. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Social Events  
Watch this space for forthcoming social events. 
See Janet if you have any ideas. 
 
 Members News 

 
Many thanks to those who joined us for this 
concert. Richard, Tony and Alan- your help is 
very much appreciated by all of us and you 
are welcome back anytime. 
 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our 
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 
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